PCG LANAI NON-CONFORMING PORTIONS FOR REMOVAL
As ordered by the Hawaii Department of Plans and Permitting

This portion of the Lanai roof was extended illegally in 1981. It is affecting the
issuance of a building permit for the new PCG building. The requirement to
remove it is for fire safety, in order to create a separation between the new

building and the old building. The black fence marks the construction area of the
new PCG building.



This is another portion of the Lanai, which was extended in 1981 beyond the
permitted area (the tiled area to the right of the vehicle). It is encroaching on the
property line of the PCG'’s neighbor, the Hawaii Baptist Academy (the area to the
left of the picture).



Attachment A: Photos

Photo 1: Non-Conforming Structure over North drive Photo 2: Non-Conforming Structure over rear drive.
flagged by the Zoning Department.

e -
jy Non-conformis
over driveway

(‘;‘!‘mrla
GRALSED
AREA 9

.J
M‘w W2 EvcroncmenTN

| 172 &4 EOSTING €101 37 O
33

/

PTAT
CADEI Y

PCGH - Status Date: 4/17/2019




